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20 Jul 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
Letter of Notification 
 
Sincere greetings to everyone. I hope this letter finds everyone well.  
 
I would like to update all parents and guardians that I will be on leave from 21 Jul to the end of 
August.  
 
In my absence, please contact the vice-principals, Mr Michael Tan at michael_tan@schools.gov.sg 
or, Mr Tay Hiang Soon at tay_hiang_soon@schools.gov.sg  
 
Thank you and have a good week ahead.  
 
 

 
 
Mrs Regina Lee 
Principal  
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